Parks & Recreation Committee Minutes
Thursday, December 16, 2004
Durham Town Hall — Council Chambers
7:00 PM

Attending: Ken Andersen, Denny Byrne, George Lamb, Jerry Needell, and Frank
Pilar
I. There were no Public Comments
II. The Minutes of November 18, 2004 were approved.
III.  Discussion Items
1. Dea Brickner Wood (coordinator for the Great Bay Partnership), Bob Miller
(TNC's Great Bay Project Director) and Joanne Glode (TNC) reported on their
programs and activities.

2. Denny Byrne reported on the ORCSD field master plan.

3. Ken Andersen discussed an insert on Outdoor Recreation which is to be
included in the Town_s Annual Report.

4. The possibility of submitting a grant application to The New Hampshire
Division of Parks and Recreation, Bureau of Trails was discussed.

V. There was no New Business

Respectfully sbmitted,

Kenneth K. Andersen



